
November 1, 2019 

  

Greetings Maple View Families: 

  

The first quarter of the school year ends on Monday, November 4th.  Sixth grade students who 

are taking the elective rotation will finish their first quarter elective class and begin their new 

class on Tuesday.  Those students will get a notice as to their second quarter class and location 

on Monday. 

Also on Monday, the second season of seventh and eighth sports will begin.  This season features 

Dance and Boys Basketball.  First practice for both will be Monday, November 4th after school. 

Thursday during Stretch, we will have our Veteran’s Day assembly.  This is a student planned 

and run assembly honoring our veterans.  They have done an outstanding job the last two years 

putting together a meaningful program.  I can hardly wait to see what they have planned for this 

year. 

The combined middle school drama program will perform their fall play, “Drew Knight Private 

Eye” beginning on Thursday night at 7:00 PM in the Maple View Middle School auxiliary 

gym.  Additional performances will be Friday at 7:00 PM and Saturday at 2:00 PM and 7:00 

PM.  Admission is $10, Students and Seniors $7.00 and children 5 and under free.  Our drama 

group consistently put on excellent performances and I would highly encourage you to attend for 

a great night of entertainment. DrewKnightPoster.pdf  

Maple View Middle School runs Student Led Conferences each November.  This year they will 

take place on November 20th and 21st from 4:00 – 7:00 PM.  Students actually lead the 

conferences.  They will walk you through what they have been working on so far this year, the 

goals that they have set and what they are working to achieve throughout the rest of the school 

year.  You will also have an opportunity to confer with your student’s teachers, learn about some 

of the programs here at Maple View and stop by the book fair.  We are looking forward to the 

opportunity to have our families at school and learning with their students about what is 

happening at Maple View.  We do conferences by appointment.  Most of you probably signed up 

while you were at Open House in September, if do not have an appointment time contact your 

student’s STRETCH teacher and they can get you scheduled.  Remember, your student runs the 

conference so, if they are not with you, the conference cannot happen. 

Well, you did it, BEARS.  You broke current recent record by 7 for the most BEARS Bucks 

turned in to the office in one week.  Our new number at 264 BEARS Bucks.  Amazing job! 

Ryah Horn 

Lola Jimenez 

https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FEj_8rL2WURAIQQHmadpMMg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRfoXd-P0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPU1PZGVTSDBqV01rJm1hbD01ODNiMjczZDM2ZjliMTUzM2NmOWVjMTY4NjZiZDc1NWU5ZWI5NjNhNDAwOTQ1MWJmYTYxNzY5Y2MyOGQyZDEzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAAP5DwF0kXdylUhRlcGF0ZXJzb0B0YWhvbWFzZC51c1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=02%7C01%7Cepaterso%40tahomasd.us%7Ccdd6b86265624435189208d7613bdf0f%7C5edae64a1cff4f74ae0d64aaaddda9a0%7C0%7C0%7C637084782084604880&sdata=mf66xLNpJouS9TLeErXm7oO9WgSQeA3jlpYqEOdNbjc%3D&reserved=0


Michael Lazerus 

Aidan Montgomery 

Ashlyn Roed 

I think that is about all the news from Maple View for now.  Have a great weekend.  Go Bears! 

Andy 

  

Kenneth A. McGrath 

Principal 

Maple View Middle School 

 


